
Sled Hockey Development Grant

Organization Name:

USA Hockey is proud to announce that thanks to its “Pass It Forward” initiative, Labatt Blue will 
be providing eight sled hockey programs with a grant worth $25,000 each.  The grants will include 
funds for sleds and sticks, ice time, uniforms, airfare and lodging to the 2016 Disabled Hockey 
Workshop and general funds to be used by the sled hockey program to aid growth. The overall 
goal of Labatt’s “Pass It Forward” initiative is to provide access to hockey for everyone and more 
information on the program can be found here: www.LabattUS.com/sledhockey.
 
To apply for the grant, complete all sections below, save this form and submit via email to 
DisabledHockey@usahockey.org no later than Midnight PDT on October 9, 2015.  Winners will be 
selected by a committee and contacted by October 23, 2015.

GRANT APPLICATION

Location (City, state):
Contact Name: Phone Number:
Contact Email:

No. of years Organization has been in existence:

No. of Sleds the Organization owns: No. of Sleds the Organization needs:
Is the Organization Non-Profit:

Please describe the mission of the Organization:

In 2,000 characters or less, please describe why this Organization should receive the Grant.

Yes No
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